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May, 2024
Dear Friends of the Library,


Normally, we reach out to our library friends during National Library Week.  This year, that week was April 7 - 13, and its theme was “Ready, Set, Library”!  During that time, our Rose Free Library was ready and set to celebrate the total eclipse happening in our area, with a community event held at Marshall  Park on April 8th. An estimated 260-280 people attended, and were able to enjoy music, food, games, and, of course, books and an eclipse! So our letter is coming to you a little bit later this spring. And as we move into summer, Deanna, Jolynn and volunteers are preparing for our Summer  program, where the theme is “Adventures Begin at Your Library”. And adventures surely do!
Our superhero summer reading program was very successful last year, with local businesses participating in a superhero/villain hunt with QR codes and prizes. This year’s Adventures program will include a fantasy week, a camping week, a world travel week, and more! Our other programs continue to be available, including sculpting classes, embroidery classes and puzzle challenges. After our renovations last year, we have received much positive feedback on the new look and flow of the library areas. The Rose Free Library is always interested in additional volunteers to work at the desk or help support the library in various ways. If you are interested in being a part of our continuing adventures at the library, please feel free to contact us!  For additional information or for contacting the library, you can visit the Rose Free Library Facebook page (facebook.com/RoseFreeLibrary) or website (roselibrary.org), or when we are open, call us at (315)587-2335.

As always, we are committed to making our library better each year, and the cost of improving our physical space and maintaining and expanding our collections would not be possible without the financial contributions of our community. As we have mentioned in past letters, our shelving needs to be updated, and your donations would help make it possible to purchase new shelving units for our collection. Also, our computers often need upgrades to keep them current and effective. and we are always striving to make sure we can provide other ways to help our community members connect with their library. We know that this has been a very difficult economic time for many of our friends and family members, and certainly understand if donating to the library is not possible at this time. However, for anyone who does feel able and willing to send a tax deductible contribution to our library, it would be greatly appreciated.  Checks should be made payable to Rose Free Library and sent to the address above.  We are extremely grateful for your past support and for your continued support and understanding as we move forward.  We truly hope that you can be part of our adventures here at the Rose Free Library. 






Sincerely,







The Board of Trustees







Rose Free Library

President-Jennifer Sutton, Vice President-Christina Plucinik, Secretary-Laurie Navratil, Treasurer-Toni Leisenring, 

Trustee-Cherie Yagar, Trustee – Lori Peck, Library Director-Deanna Davis-Wiltsie

